STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GARREY CARRUTHERS AZTEC. NEW MEXICO B7410

GOVERNOR (505) 334-6178

February 18, 1988

Mr. R. J. Broussard
Amoco Production Co.
2325 East 30th St.
Farmington, NM 87401

Re: Jicarilla Apache A 118 #14 C-36-26N-3W
Dear Mr. Broussard:

On a recent inspection, our field man estimated that the gas
volume being vented from the referenced well greatly
exceeded 30 MCFD. Please make the appropriate provisions to
limit the venting of gas to 30 MCF/D or less and provide a
point where we can measure the gas with a pitot tube.

Sincerely,
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Frank T. Chavez‘)
District Supervisor
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Amoco Production Company

23256 East 30th Street
Farmington, New Mexico 87401
505-325-8841

R. J. Broussard
District Manager

January 29, 1988

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

File: FEW-22-400.1

Dear Mr. Chavez:

Jicarilla Apache All8 Lease Venting Clarification

Amoco Production Company is currently venting approximately 30 MCFD to the
production pit form the following wells:

Jicarilla Apache Al18 No. 14 C36-26-3
Jicarilla Apache Al18 No. 17 P26-26-3

It is believed that gas is breaking out of solution in the low stage of the
production units on these wells and being vented to the pit. Amoco is
evaluating alternate production facilities to determine if it is possible to
recover this gas.

Amoco will notify your office of the results of our findings. If there are
any questions, please contact Dana Delventhal at (505) 325-8841.

Sincerely,
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